
STUDENT BULLETIN 

February l5, 19&3

Tuesday, February 19 is the last day 
for students now in residence to register 
for the spring quarter. Enrollment after 
that date is subject to a late registration 
fee.

There will be no school next Friday, 
February 22, 'Washington's Birthday. 
Students should remember that absences 
on Thursday, February and Monday, 
February 2$, are "double cuts". This 
may be of major significance if a number 
of absences have accrued in any course.

Remember to dress up for the evening 
meal tonight.


